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Pastor and Church Family,

Youth Camp: Triple “S” Baptist Youth Camp was started 20 years ago and God is still blessing our camp.
This year we had 1,057 youth in our camp. We had youth saved and many surrendered their lives to serve the
Lord full time.

Deaf Camp: Deaf came from 19 hours away to be in our camp. They were so excited to see other Deaf serving
God. Because of Deaf Camp, we started our Deaf Bible College. We have already graduated three Deaf and
now we have nine students and nine Deaf adults are now attending our Deaf Bible Institute for the first time.

Junior Camp: We only had the children from our church come to this camp. It was such a blessing to see
these children having a desire to serve the Lord with their lives and singing for the Lord.

Singles Camp: This was the second year to have this kind of camp. We had three hundred singles who made
many decisions to serve the Lord with their lives. Some are in our Bile college and in our Bible Institute now.

Pastors’ Conference: The dates of our conference are September 14th and 15th. We are hoping to have
between 500 to 600 Pastors and 300 church workers and 150 Pastors’ wives. Guest Speakers for our conference
are Pastor Adam Thompson from Austin TX, Pastor Tony Wood from Missouri, and Pastor Ramil Olalia from
Manila, Philippines. I want to thank Pastor James Alter and Pastor Mike Ray for allowing us to print one of
their books to give to each Pastor. PLEASE PRAY WITH US ABOUT THIS CONFERENCE! The hope of
the Philippines is good Bible preaching and soul winning churches.

Bible Institute: We started our night Bible Institute in 2000 and God has greatly blessed over the years. In
2016, we started our Bible college, but we still are continuing the Institute. We started the new year in the
Institute a few weeks ago, and so many people from our church and churches in the surrounding areas signed
up. We have 88 students that are attending this year. It is unbelievable. They are excited to learn the Bible and
get training to serve the Lord. Some are Pastors from other churches, some are members from other churches,
and many are members from our church.

May God Bless you,

Doug Sisson

STUDENTS IN OUR BIBLE INSTITUTE



